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Response - Official Information Request 
 
I refer to your request for information received on 08 March 2019.  Your request has been considered under 
the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following 
information. 
 
Current Status of Waitarere Surf-Lifesaving Club Project 
 
This project has not been started and no documents have been prepared in relation to it.  
 
Information Requested 
 

 Are the concept plans completed? - No 

 Has the resource consent been submitted? - No 

 Has the funding application been submitted to the lottery board? – Council is not applying to the 
Lotteries Board to fund this project. Fund-raising will be undertaken by the surf life-club. Council holds 
no information on whether the organization has commenced this activity. 

 Tenders? No tender has been issued for this project. 
 
 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Rob Green, Acting Group Manager – 
Infrastructure Services on 06 366 0999 or email RobG@horowhenua.govt.nz 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive 
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